Saviour Lutheran School
“Vaccine Bubble” Arrangement (CircularNo. E082/2021-2022)

Dear Parents/Guardians,

The Govemment announced on 4% January 2022 that the implementation of “vaccine bubble”
arrangement would be expanded to cover more venues from 24™ February 2022 and schools would be
covered in the arrangement. With reference to EDB’s letter to schools on 11" January, details on the
“vaccine bubble” arrangement is as follows:

1. Starting from 24™ February 2022, except for those exempted, all teaching and non-teaching staff,
persons providing on-campus services and visitors of kindergartens, primary and secondary schools
(including special schools and the boarding sections and schools offering non-local curriculum), and
private schools offering non-formal curriculum will be required to present vaccination records of at
least the first dose of COVID-19 vaccine before entering the school premises. The school “vaccine
bubble” arrangement is not applicable to students.

Implementation details:

Persons permitted to enter the school premises starting from 24™ February, 2022

Teaching and non-teaching
staff directly employed by the
school

would only be permitted to enter the school premises by
showing vaccination records of at least one dose of
COVID-19 vaccine, and must receive two doses of vaccine
before 215 April.

Persons providing on-campus
services (school bus operators,
tuck shop operators, nannies,
volunteers) and

visitors (including parents)

would only be permitted to enter the school premises by
showing vaccination records of at least one dose of
COVID-19 vaccine.

Exempted personnel who
have not received COVID-19
vaccine

have to provide medical certificates certifying that their
health conditions are unfit for vaccination, and school staff
exempted from vaccination requirement due to pregnancy
are required to conduct COVID-19 tests once every three
days with valid negative test results.

2. School administrative arrangements

At the latest from 24™ February onwards, all teaching and non-teaching staff, persons providing
on-campus services and visitors should use the mobile application each time they entre the school
premises by 24" February and thereafter (except for exempted personnel to use “LeaveHomeSafe™).
Students entering the school premises can be exempted.

The school will abide by EDB’s guidelines under the instability of the pandemic situation. In case of
any change in school arrangements, the school will notify parents via the school website and WhatsApp as
soon as possible. For any enquiries, please contact 27293929 during school hours.

Thank you for your attention and we wish you good health.

Yours faithfully,

G-

Rev. Yeong Ling Wui
Principal
26™ January, 2022




